
November 9, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, November 9, 1983 at 7:00 p.m. at the township municipal building on 

Hoffman Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid for were approved by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 

by Glenn  Snyder, carried.   

 The budget from 1984 was tentatively adopted.  Millage dropped 1 mill to 4 mills.  

Secretary instructed to advertise this in the newspaper.   

 It was discussed about development on Holly Lane (John Sanders property).  

Supervisors decided that they will no longer accept a CP-2 road, it will now have to be 

constructed with FB-1 for ID-2.  There no longer can be any development until the road is 

constructed to the above specifications.   

 SCATCOM - There was some discussion on whether supervisors should sign the 

ordinance and franchise agreement which will give SCATCOM exclusive franchise in Mt. 

Joy Township.  After this discussion, a motion was made by Snyder to adopt the ordinance 

and franchise agreement and this motion was seconded by Hilbert, carried.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:48 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


